The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

January 26, 2005

Minutes 

Present:     Dan Crofts, Giancarlo Giametta, Diane Gruenberg, Melissa Murray, Suzanne Pasch,

                   Arlene Radonsky, Michael Robertson, Todd Stoner
Excused:    Jonathan Friedman, Steve Klug
     

Absent:      Beverly Kalinowski
Guests:      Nancy Freudenthal
I. Minutes from Meeting on 12-8-04 were approved.
II. Announcements and Updates
A. Governance Status Update: The update was sent to the campus community on January 19, 2005 and announced the Ungraded Option Policy, Academic Dismissal Policy, Alcohol and Other Drug Policy and the additions to the 7-Year Medical Program.
B. Minor Program Approval Requests for Linguistics and Photography:  These charges have been transmitted to CAP. 

C. Maximum Number of Majors: This charge has been transmitted to CAP for its recommendation.
D. Smoking Policy: This charge has been returned to CSCC to gather more testimony from the Department of Legal Affairs, SGA, and other affected groups.
E. Web Page Policy: The proposal, revised by ITAC, was sent to CSCC.
F. Calendar Issues – Senior Week and Reading Period:  Upon the request of the ad hoc Subcommittee on Calendars and Scheduling, this issue was sent to CAP and CSCC for their review and recommendations.
G. Proposed Wednesday Meeting Schedule:  The Steering Committee’s comments were sent to the ad hoc Subcommittee on Calendars and Scheduling for its consideration.
III. Action/Discussion Items

A. Administrative Reassigned Time
The Steering Committee discussed the Faculty Senate’s Resolution on Administrative Reassigned Time and decided to transmit a charge to CFA to create a working group to review the Design Team’s report on Alternate Assignment Within Load (AAWL) , consult with Deans, Chairs, Faculty, and AFT leadership, and make its recommendations.
B. Program Closure
The Steering Committee discussed the proposed Program Closure Policy already under consideration by CPP.  It was agreed that because of the significant academic implications of much of this proposal, CAP should review the proposal and work together with CPP in developing a final recommendation.
C.  Governance Review

The Steering Committee members agreed to review suggested textual edits and documents on proposed Planning Councils for its next meeting. 

